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To: Kathy Glennan, Chair, RDA Steering Committee 

Cc: Linda Barnhart, RSC Secretary 

From: Charlene Chou, Wider Community Engagement Officer  

Subject: Response to RSC/RSCSecretary/2022/1, proposal to improve consistency in 

“supertype” elements 

 

I agree with all recommendations in this proposal, and support the idea of minor rewording for 

recommendation 10 since it has only one element subtype.   

 


